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INITIATION OF

NEW MEMBERS 

NOVEMBER 1

F. H. A. b'LOWER

RED ROSE

W h <3 t Is R H A .7.........    - - - Frances V/ilson

Among the over 19^000 Fu­
ture HomeBiakers in N. C., 
102 of these are Bailey 
High School girls,This 
means that each of these 
is a member of the local 
FHA chapter and should con­
sider it an honor to be a 
member of such an organiza­
tion.
The distinguishing colors 
of the Future Homemakers 
are red and white. These 
colors are symbolic of 
youth— ŷouth which has 
courage and determination 
to succeed, yet has inno­
cence and purity. It is 
also symbolic of home life, 
the sucaess of which is of 
utmost irrportance,

OFFICIAL FLOWER 
The red rose is the offi­
cial flower of Future Home­
makers, It is symbolic of 
vibrant glowing health, 
which contributes to happi­
ness and efficiency in 
home and group life,
"Toward New Horizons," 

the motto of F. H, A,, ex­
presses the purpose of the 
organization— learning to 
live better today in order 

that our lives and those 

of our families may be bet­

ter tomorrow.

The purposes of Future 

-lomemakers are to promote; 
L, the appreciation, the 
joy, and the satisfaction

of homemakingj 2, worthy 
home membership^ 3* democ­
racy in home and community 
lifej hi good home and 
family life for allj 5. in~ 
ternational good willj 6, 
development of creative 
leadership in home and 
community life; ?• whole­
some individual and group 
recreation^ 8, interest in 
home economics.
If these purposes are a- 
chieved through Future 
Homemakers Chapters, it 
should mean that we would 
have a better state and 
nation, A state or nation 
is no stronger than its 
people, people whose real 
strength comes from the 
training received at home, 
October 31-November 6 has 
been declared as National

i ' l E F L A C t  m

F. H, A. week all over the 
United States, Let's re­
member what F. H. A, can 
and ^  meaning to the 
youth of our country who 
will be our leaders for 
tomorrow.
Activities outside of the 
regular club programs are 
summer caitps andialjies.
The Bailey Chapter partic* 
iated in the Nash-;-Frank- 
ling Rally, District IV 
Rally, and the State Con­
vention, At these rallies 
girls who have earned de­
grees of achievement in 
local chapters are recog­
nized,____________
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